6 Kemayoran Rd.
Pekayon Jaya, South Bekasi 17148
Indonesia
July 5th 2019
Mr. Arya
Head Of Human Resource Division
PT. Semen Indonesia Tbk
South Quarter, Tower A, Lt.19-20
Jl. R.A. Kartini Kav.8
Cilandak Barat, Jakarta Selatan
DKI Jakarta, 12430
Dear Mr. Arya,
Based on the advertisement in Bisnis Magazines at July 4st, 2019 there a job vacancy in your company as accountant. I believe in that my 3 years of accounting experience might be as an asset to your Company PT. Semen Indonesia Tbk, in reaching your better company.
I have completed my professional certification on tax after I graduated my bachelor degree 5 years ago. I seek a great opportunity and strongly identification with high mark. My experience in accounting in the previous company like how I fully responsible for the preparation in that company of monthly consolidate statements financials such as for management and public reporting. In addition the Annual Report to Shareholders is one of my skill that I could.
[bookmark: _GoBack]So I hope you will freely see my cv or to contact my email in budimanS@gmail.com or freely call me at 085 987 101 101.
Sincerely,
Budiman Sentosa
